
To Civic Works Committee, City of London: 
 
I have been following the One River Environmental Assessment study.  Recently, I reviewed the report 
prepared by city staff for the Civic Works Committee meeting of January 9 2018.    I support the 
recommendations in the staff report, and I urge the Civic Works Committee to approve the 
recommendation that the Springbank Dam be decommissioned. 
 
David Wake 
597 Kildare Road 
London ON  N6H 3H8 
 


